
 
 

Otter Lake Stewardship Program in cooperation with Seguin Township 

 
 This program is designed to recognize and applaud property owners for making a significant 
improvement and /or protecting the existing natural environment, of their property, through 
stewardship activities. Our program will publicly recognize property owners who meet or exceed the 
standards as set out in the Seguin Township Lake Stewardship Guide “Living sustainably in Seguin”. 
 
Participation and Recognition 
 

 Contact us to learn more about the program 

 Once you understand the program and you think you are in compliance fill out the attached 
survey and   rate yourself 

 If you achieve 75% or more on the survey, contact us and we will send representative out to 
review your assessment and your property 

 If we agree with your assessment you will receive a pennant/flag to display on your dock or 
waterfront structure to recognize your achievement 

 You will also have your name posted on our Lake Stewards Website Wall  
 
 
Program Education, Commitment and Ongoing Responsibility 
 
It is hoped that through this program property owners will become more aware of the potential 
consequences of damaging your local environment and will make a conscious effort to improve and or 
maintain the natural shoreline and the natural features of your property. Through these efforts we can 
all protect and enhance our sensitive lake environment for now and years to come. 
 Involvement in this program will increase your understanding and knowledge of the natural elements 
and sustainability of your property and natural surroundings.  
 
We encourage all property owners on Otter Lake to participate in this worthwhile program 
 

For More information or to submit the completed survey contact:   
Art Coles  
President  

Otter Lake Rate Payers Association  
12 Black Bear Path  

 Seguin, On P2A 0B2 
705 378 0434/ 416 428 1990 

Colesa64@gmail.com 

mailto:Colesa64@gmail.com

